
Jury Duty
Jury duty is scheduled for Monday, May 23, 2022. At this time, jury selection is still scheduled. If you have received a jury summons, please report to the Austin County Clerk's Office suite 7 by 8:30 a.m. on May 23, 2022. Check our website (www.austincounty.com) or call 979-227-3131 x 5212 for updates. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
Please Note our address has changed…
Austin County Justice Center
Austin County Clerk’s Office Suite 7
265 N Chesley St
Bellville, Tx 77418
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